Letter from Johnny Carson to Walter O’Malley

starring Johnny Carson

June 6, 1963 u

Dear Walter,

The reaction to our programs from California has
been tremendous. I wanted you to know how much
I appreciate your being part of them.

I hope you enjoyed being on the show, and look
forward to working with you again some time.

Best wishes,

: W 2eder

Carson

JC/rap

Walter Q'Malley
Chevez Ravine
Los Angeles, California
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